
Copenhagen Testicular Cancer Workshops 

 

These Workshops were initiated in 1980 by Professor Niels E. Skakkebæk to discuss the importance of 

carcinoma in situ testis (now known as germ cell neoplasia in situ, GCNIS) and have since grown to the 

only meeting worldwide devoted to testicular cancer. The Workshops have always been held at 

Rigshospitalet and organized by the staff of the Department of Growth & Reproduction, a unique research 

and patient care unit active within two overlapping fields of pediatric endocrinology and andrology. A 

broad spectrum of topics pertinent to the pathogenesis, epidemiology, genetics, molecular biology, and 

management of testicular cancer were discussed at the Workshops.  

The 9th Copenhagen Workshop on Testicular Germ Cell Cancer was held on 24 - 26 October 2018. The 

program of the Workshop can be found here: 

https://pure.regionh.dk/ws/portalfiles/portal/57215278/Scientific_Programme.pdf 

 

After a break due to Covid in 2022, the Workshops are coming back as the European Testicular Tumor 

Workshops that are supposed to circulate over various European cities to keep and further develop the 

great tradition of Copenhagen meetings. 
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